
 

 

 
 
BF/LL 06.07.21 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
The end of term is rapidly approaching and we are 

gradually ticking off the Year 6’s list of end of year 

activities. We are looking forward to filming our 

‘We’ll Meet Again’ production next week, they 

have been amazing during the rehearsals!  

Yr 6 Leavers’ Party – Wednesday 21st 
July 
 
We will use the school field and the hall for the leaver’s party. We asked the children what they would 

like to do and they requested a water fight, this will take part during the first half of the evening. This 

has proved to be great fun, and anyone wishing to take part will need to bring their own water pistols 

or super soakers as well as a towel and a full change of clothes and a plastic bag to put their wet 

things in.  Please do not bring water bombs.  Obviously not everyone has to join in with the water 

fight, but they rarely choose to sit out!    

Please could you provide your child with a plate of party food of their choice. Due to social distancing 

restrictions, we cannot have a range of foods available for the children to pick and choose. They 

should bring their plate of food into school when they arrive that evening, which is covered in clingfilm 

or tinfoil with their name written on it. If you have any problems providing the food, please let us 

know.  

The party with start at 5pm and finish at 6:30pm, we will need children to be collected by a named 

adult. Please show details on the permission slip below, this needs to be back by Friday 16th July.  

Yr 6 Production 
 

As you are already aware, due to the current COVID restrictions, we are unable to do a live 

performance of our production, ‘We’ll Meet Again’, this year. However, we have arranged for a 

production company to film and edit the show. On Thursday 15th July, both Night 1 and Night 2 

casts will be filmed individually performing and these will be produced into two separate pre-

recordings of the show. These will be available to you, to be viewed week commencing Monday 

19th July (there will be no charge to view these!) Further details, with the links to view the videos, 

will be available at this time.  

Also to remind you of some other exciting events coming up –  

 Wednesday 21st July – Leavers Party from 5 - 6:30pm 

 Friday 23rd July– Leavers Service (details to follow) 

 Friday 23rd July – School Finishes at 1.35pm!!  

 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
Miss Fitzpatrick  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Leavers’ Party – Wednesday 21st July 5 – 6.30pm 

Childs Name …………………………………………… 

My child will be collected from the party by ……………..……………………………………..……. 

Signed ………………………………………………………..  Date …………………………………. 


